
 

 

 

Sandwich Making for Our Homeless 

 
Many, many thanks to everyone who came to make a 

total of 1232 sandwiches for our Camden sisters, 

brothers, and their children.   
 
 

Thank you for including time to make sandwiches in your long 

to-do Christmas list.  We hope to see you back on January's 

3rd Sunday, i.e. January 21st, with renewed zeal to reach 

out to Our Lord's beloved families who are homeless, hungry 

and cold.  Let this be our New Year's resolution again!  

 
 

May you all have a lovely and blessed Christmas and May our 

good Lord shower us and our world this coming year with 

PEACE, JOY and LOVE! 
 

 


